
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 499 

 

  

Chairman and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee, I am 

here to introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 499 – Anne Arundel County - Alcoholic 

Beverages – Board of License Commissioners – Term Limits.  

 

As amended, Senate Bill 499 would prohibit members of the Board of License Commissioners 

for Anne Arundel County from serving more than four consecutive terms. Additionally, it would 

authorize the Board to issue a commercial bingo license to the owner of a licensed commercial 

bingo establishment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


